September 28, 2022
Good morning!

Here are some updates from Fort Cherry High School.  Information can also be found on the Fort Cherry HS website: https://fortcherry.org .  
The main page sections include:
· Student Links
· School Information
· Student Information
· Student spotlight

Students receive the announcements by email.  Much of this information has been and will be posted on the announcements which are also located on the HS website.  If you have any questions at all, please contact the appropriate school staff member.

ONE HOUR EARLY
There will be a one hour early dismissal on Tuesday September 27th and Wednesday September 28th.  Students at the J/S High School will be dismissed at 1:45 p.m.

ACT 80 DAY & DAY OFF
There will be an Act 80 ½ day on Friday, October 7th.  Students will be dismissed at 11:16 am.  Breakfast will be provided; lunch will not be provided.  School will NOT be in session Monday, October 10th.  School will resume Tuesday, October 11th.

HOMECOMING TICKET SALES
This is the last week Homecoming tickets will be available for purchase.  Tickets are on sale in the lobby during AIRE Time and lunch periods
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FFA ANNOUNCEMENTS
Check out the HG Parkinson FFA Chapter website at http://hgparkinsonffa.theaet.com/
Also check out the Facebook for HG Parkinson FFA for the new 2022-2023 apparel.

SAPPHIRE & GRADES
Parents/Guardians are reminded that you have access to your child(ren)’s data at all times on Sapphire.  
To access the Community portal, go to: https://sapphire.fortcherry.org/CommunityWebPortal/_auth/index.cfm/security/login/?redirect_uri=https%3A%2F%2Fsapphire.fortcherry.org%2FCommunityWebPortal%2F_app%2F%23%2F 

This link can be found on both the district and high school webpages.  If you have any questions about grades, please contact the teacher directly.  If you are having trouble accessing Sapphire, please contact Mrs. Cieply: lcieply@fortcherry.org . 

STUDENT PHONE USAGE
As a reminder, students are not allowed to use their phones during instructional time unless there is an educational purpose.  Students should not have their phones out during class for any reason if they are not being used as an instructional tool.

COLLEGE/CAREER PLANNING
Students will receive emails as information and opportunities become available.  Opportunities are also posted in the announcements.  
Please check the HS School Counseling webpage for more information for students: https://www.fortcherry.org/Domain/113 

It is important that students check their email daily.  

